Copyright of FoundLetters.com

Dear

We have missed you!

We didn't see you at our Summer Sale and we didn't see you at our Fall Sale, either. So, after putting our heads together here at (Name of Company), we concluded that one

possible reason for your having stayed away so long might be that you don't like crowds. We came up with the new kind of sale this time:

A PRE-CHRISTMAS SALE

OPEN ONLY TO PREFERRED CUSTOMERS

November 29, 2012
3.30pm to 9 pm.

If there is any other reason that has kept you away, won't you please let us know by calling me at Suzzy’s Shack (204) 444-222. Thank you. We look forward to see you at this exclusive sale. 
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